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Welcome To Our Newsletter

 

With December fast approaching, it's hard not to reflect on how quickly the months
have passed by. Amongst all the exciting and festive events that take place at this
time of year, it is important to pause and appreciate the little moments. So, sit back
and read all about our recent happenings, activities and celebrations.
 
Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes,

Ann Lyell
Home Manager

Halloween

In the lead-up to Halloween, Trinity House Care Home got involved in all the festive
activities such as mask making, pumpkin carving and chocolate apple making. 

At the end of October, we held a Halloween party for the residents, here at Trinity
House. It started with a performance by the butterfly singer and a visit from the
nursery, the children were showing off their Halloween costumes and singing along
with the residents, followed by traditional Halloween party games, like bobbing for
apples with the aid of a fork. We also had a selection of sweet treats along with
chocolate-covered apples which the residents helped to make and decorate. The
residents danced all afternoon and enjoyed some Halloween cocktails. 

Shopping Trips

This month we have been out and about shopping, two of our ladies enjoyed one-to-
one time by going to Asda for a look around. These trips are very beneficial to our
residents as it helps them regain some independence.

Violet got to go out to Asda, she said she wanted to window shop at the clothes,
however once we got into Asda, Violet very quickly fell in love with a dog bedding set
and a pillow with a guinea pig on it. Violet said she loves the pillow as it reminds her
of her friends who come in and visit her. 

On one of the shopping trips, Jean came out with Alex to help her get supplies for
the Halloween party. While they were shopping, Jean bumped into a few of her
friends she hadn’t seen in years, Jean said at the end of the shopping trip that it was
great and she has missed going out to the shops.

Swimming Club

This past month we have been trialling our swimming club every second week. We
have had some amazing feedback from staff, residents and residents' families, so
much so that we are proud to announce that our swimming club is now every
Tuesday. If you are interested in getting your loved one involved in our swimming
club, please contact the activity team. 

Therapy Pets

Our therapet guinea pigs have been coming in every second week and spending
some quality time with our residents. While the guinea pigs visit the residents get to
hold them and feed them. We often use this time to reminisce on our younger years
and the pets we used to have. Our residents benefit from this time with the guinea
pigs and you can see the bonds they make with the animals.

Boat Trip

This month we sailed away from Ratho with the Seagull Trust. The Seagull Trust is a
charitable organisation, wholly run by unpaid volunteers, that provides free barge
trips for people with special needs. We set off from Ratho at 11.00am to the sounds
of Scottish music which provided a lovely soundtrack while we watched the scenery
go by. Shortly after, we started a sing-along of classic Scottish songs. On our way
back to Ratho one of our gentlemen got to drive the boat and become a skipper for
the day. Later in the day he told the staff he was over the moon to have been able to
do something like this. 

Upcoming Events

As we enter the festive period, we are excited to announce we will have a
pantomime visiting Trinity House on the 23rd of December. Everyone is welcome to
join us, all we ask for is a donation to our resident's fund. We also have our
Relatives Christmas Party on the 16th of December and we hope to see you there. 

Relatives Christmas Party, 16 December 2023
Trinity House Pantomime, 23 December 2023

Social Media

We will be making good use of Facebook to keep families connected and would be
grateful if you could "Like" our page to keep up to date.

Don't forget to 'Like' us!

 

Review Us

Feedback is so important, we love hearing your thoughts, ideas and positive
responses. We would welcome any feedback at this time so if you have a spare
minute or two, please leave us a review on Carehome.co.uk by clicking the link
below. Thank you in advance!

Click here to submit a review!

We would also be grateful for your reviews of Trinity House on Google My Business,
the link is as follows:

Click here to submit a Google Review
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